
Workshop attendees: 

Two files are available for your review prior to the, 27 Sept workshop.   

 

1. Proposed addition of environment, health, and safety (EHS) concerns to the MRL matrix. 

2. Proposed additions of MRL 1-3 criteria to the MRL matrix. 

 

Many suggestions were received for the addition of MRL 1-3 criteria.  All suggestions have been included 

and colored coded so the suggestions can be more easily reviewed.  The workshop participants will 

review the suggestions and propose a final language for the criteria.  One proposed solution could be to 

not accept any of the suggestions.     

 

For the addition of EHS and MRL 1-3 the workshop participants will determine if the additions are value 

added, acceptable as is, and if not acceptable what changes are proposed.  Participants will also provide 

general comments and recommended action items for the MRL working group.     

 


